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I strongly support a ban on spending taxpayer dollars to continue testing on monkeys 

at OHSU. There is very, very little benefit in continuing testing on monkeys in order to 

improve outcomes for human patients. It would be far better to divert the funding from 

monkey experimentation to human patient services.  


